
 
       

  100, 803 24th Ave SE 
       

 Calgary, Alberta, Canada T2G 1P5 
Date:  July 25, 2022 
 

Timco Engineering, Inc. 
849 N.W. State Road 45 
P.O. Box 370 
Newberry, FL  32669 
 

 
SUBJECT: Application(s) for Certification for  

FCC ID: W77BLG6C1 

               IC:  8255A-BLG6C1  

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Scott Jacobsen, on our behalf, to apply for certification on our 
equipment referenced above.  Any and all acts carried out by Scott Jacobsen on our behalf shall have 
the same effect as acts of our own.  

 

This is to advise that we are in full compliance with the Anti- Drug Abuse Act.  We, the applicant, are not 
subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Act of 1988, 21 
USC853a, and no party to the application is subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to that 
section. 

 

 

Regards,  

 

 

 

Brian Sweeney 

Chief Technical Officer 


